[image: ][image: ]                                                                                                                       
                                                                                                                            

Thursday 8 June 2017
Dear Parents

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next week. 

In Literacy, we will continue looking at various adverts to create a list of features and then we will think about creating our own adverts. We will also be focusing on the persuasive techniques used in today’s world to advertise products. 

In Numeracy, we will be learning about multiplying 2-digit numbers to 1-digit numbers using the grid method.

In Science, we will be completing the science investigation that we created in last week’s Science lesson. 

[bookmark: _MailEndCompose]In IPC, we will be creating a PowerPoint on an invention of our choosing. We will have to justify the need for the invention and try to persuade our peers that our chosen invention is the best by using the persuasive language learned in Literacy lessons. 

For Spellings, students receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be tested on the list the following Thursday. Students will have 9 words to learn during the course of the week.

The Home Learning Menu will be sent home on Thursday. The return date for Home Learning is Wednesday 14 June.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require any additional information. 

Have a lovely weekend!

Yours faithfully

Year 3 Team
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